
 
Novugen Honored with Halal Pharmaceutical Excellence Award (SME)  

at World Halal Excellence Awards by Halal Development Corporation (HDC) 

 

We are proud to announce that Novugen has received the Halal Pharmaceutical Excellence 

Award in the SME category at the esteemed World Halal Excellence Awards (WHEA) 2023, 

hosted by the Halal Development Corporation (HDC). Held on 29th October 2024, this year’s 

event marked its 15th anniversary and brought together a distinguished audience of 350 guests, 

including representatives from government bodies, top-tier multinational corporations, trade 

and industry associations, chambers of commerce, and influential leaders from various sectors. 

 

 
 

The WHEA aims to honor organizations that have made exceptional contributions to the Halal 

industry, both in Malaysia and globally. Novugen’s recognition with the Halal Pharmaceutical 

Excellence Award (SME) highlights our rapid growth within the Halal sector and reflects our 

ongoing contributions to innovation in the Halal industry and economy. 

 

 
 

The award was presented by YB Senator Datuk Seri Utama Tengku Zafrul, Minister of the 

Ministry of Investment, Trade and Industry (MITI) Malaysia, alongside Mr. Khairul Azwan 

Harun, Chairman of HDC. Mr. Sreenivasa Reddy Battula, our Senior Vice President of 

Technical Operations, represented Novugen in accepting this prestigious honor, accompanied 

by our dedicated Halal Committee team, whose efforts have been instrumental to our success. 

 

As Novugen continues to strengthen its position in the Halal pharmaceutical sector, we remain 

committed to contributing to Malaysia's growth in the Halal economy. This award not only 

validates our hard work but also motivates us to pursue excellence in every aspect of our 

mission. 


